
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1st December 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Christmas Jumper Day – Friday 11th December 2020 

 

Tanfield School will be supporting this year’s Christmas Jumper Appeal on Friday 11th 

December 2020. However, this year as well as the proceeds going to Save the Children, 

our students would like us to acknowledge how the Coronavirus pandemic has also 

disrupted the life of every child in our local community. It is not only an unprecedented 

public health emergency, but also a challenge to our society and our economy. 

Therefore, this year we will be donating a percentage of the proceeds to a local charity as 

well as Save the Children. 

 

Students who wish to take part need to come into school wearing their normal 

school trousers/skirts and shoes but can wear a festive knit or a home-made 

Christmas themed top instead of their normal school shirt, tie and blazer. 

Christmas accessories such as hats, glasses, socks, tinsel etc may be worn. 

 

We are asking for a donation of £1. 

 

We will be running a house competition on the day with points awarded for the most 

money raised and spot prizes for the most festive/creative attire. 

 

Students will require their normal equipment for the day. 

 

We hope you will support us by allowing your child to participate in helping us to raise 

funds and awareness for these worthwhile charities. 

 

Yours sincerely ` 

 

Mr C Jones 

Deputy Headteacher 


